
Update of Regulations

Author: Paul Stimpson

Posted On: October 13, 2020

Several documents in the Laws & Regulations section of our website have been updated.

The Laws & Regulations underpin the administrative side of our work, including setting the structure for
competitions and tournaments as well as our disciplinary and appeals procedure and regulations relating to
affiliation and fees and election of directors.

Many of the changes to the individual documents this season relate to our new membership structure, which
saw several new categories of membership introduced from the 2020/21 season.

The document attached below summarises the list of Laws & Regulations on our website, which staff member is
responsible for updating them, when they were last reviewed and when they are next due for review.

Click here to visit the Laws & Regulations homepage. If you have any questions, please email
help@tabletennisengland.co.uk
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